EMMAUS



WEST TENNESSEE EMMAUS COMMUNITY

www.emmaus.tn.org September 2010

...to inspire, challenge, and equip local church leaders for Christian action in their homes, churches and places of work

WORDS FROM THE COMMUNITY LAY DIRECTOR

Team meetings have started for the Fall Walks. So NOW is the time to look around and see who in your church you could talk with about EMMAUS. There will only be 35 pilgrims accepted for the upcoming walks. Get the applications in **now** to secure a spot for that special pilgrim.

Agape is needed for the Fall Walks. You should prepare 70 pieces for each Walk. Remember Agape is either from a Reunion Group or anonymous. We do need a contact name where leftover agape can be returned after the Walk.

George Tyree has been elected the new Assistant Community Lay Director. Thank you, George, for your willingness to serve and we know God will use you in many ways during the next years.

A special "THANK YOU" to Susan Porter for her leadership, guidance and dedication to our EMMAUS Community during this past year, and I know Susan will continue to serve as God calls her

If you feel God pulling at your heart to serve, there are many opportunities available for you in EMMAUS. Please let us know if you have a special interest in serving. Remember God doesn't call the equipped but equips the CALLED.

Everyone has been hit with this bad economy, so has EMMAUS. The walks are costing more than we collect in fees so the Board has decided to increase the pilgrim's fees to \$120 and the team members to \$140. This will not be in effect until next year. I am making a plea to the community to give big now and until the end of the year so I can ask the board to repeal this decision. NOW IS THE TIME to dig deep in your pockets and make a donation. This could be in honor or memory of someone who has touched your life. We want to keep the fee at \$100.00 if possible. I want you to think back to your original walk and any walks on which you have served. Can you put a price on dying moments, candle light, or M&Ms? Please help and give now.

DeColores

Watt Wallace

NEW MEMBERS TO THE EMMAUS BOARD OF DIRECTORS: Class of 2013

George Tyree - Glen Pendergrass - Carol Williams - M. L. Bailey - Dr. Phillip Cook

NEW MEMBERS TO THE CHRYSALIS BOARD OF DIRECTORS: Class of 2013

John Carson - Torre Kelly - Sharon Holland - Andrew Bedwell - Robbie Pierson

WALK DATES - FALL 2010

Men's Walk #94 September 30 - October 3

Women's Walk #95 October 14 - October 17

AGAPE NEEDED
For Men's &
Women's
Walks!

Cut & Save

Emmaus Gatherings

(All Gatherings begin at 6:00)

•September 18•

Malesus UMC, Jackson West TN Emmaus PICNIC Tina Martin – 4th Day Speaker

•October•
No Gathering

Men's Walk
September 30th-October 3
Candlelight - Saturday 10/2
Ernie Ward – 4th Day Speaker
At Huntingdon UMC

Women's Walk
October 14 - 17
Candlelight - Saturday 10/16
Sandra Maddux – 4th Day Speaker
At Camden UMC

•November 20•
Union Grove UMC, Brownsville
Torre Kelly 4th Day Speaker

Don't Just Sit
On The Sideline
- Sponsor Someone -

"Christ is Counting On You"

Walks!

CHRYSALIS NEWS

<u>LAY DIRECTORS for Chrysalis Flights # 32B & 32G</u> Are Tres Goldsby and Liz Johnson. Please keep them in your Prayers as they are presently putting their teams together.

Dates for this year's Flights are Saturday, January 15 thru Monday, January 17, 2011. The Girl's Flight will be at Northside United Methodist Church and the Boy's Flight will be at Grace United Methodist Church. Both are in Jackson.

CHANGE!!!

If you have a Change of Name, Address, Church, Phone #, Email Address......

anything that would hinder the West TN Emmaus community from communicating with you, please notify **Jim Chumney** at: 103 Duncan Drive, Jackson, TN 38305 or 731-668-8429. Jim's Email Address is: ChumneyJE@aol.com

DONATIONS (Fill-Out Form) 38301.	Make Checks Payable to: W. TN Emmaus. Mail to: Warner Turner at: 31 Michelle LN, Jackson TN
I would like to donate \$	in memory/honor (circle one) of